
 

 

 
 
 

Manitoba Sustainable Development has received a proposal pursuant to The Environment Act 
regarding the following operation and invites public participation in the review process: 
 
MUNICIPALITY OF NORFOLK TREHERNE – ROAD 54W REALIGNMENT –  
FILE: 5934.00 
 
The Municipality of Treherne Norfolk has filed an Environment Act proposal for the realignment 
of Road 54W, a 2-lane municipal road within the Whitemud Watershed Wildlife Management 
Area.  The realignment is required due to significant movement of the road due to bank failures 
caused during the flooding of the Assiniboine River in 2011.  The anticipated construction start 
date is January/February 2018. 
 
Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to make a 
representation either for or against the proposal should contact the department, in writing 
or by email to Darrell.Ouimet@gov.mb.ca, not later than DECEMBER 15, 2017.  Further 
information is available from the Public Registries located at: Legislative Library, 200 
Vaughan St., Winnipeg; Millennium Public Library, 4th Floor, 251 Donald St., Winnipeg; 
Online Registry: www.manitoba.ca/sd/eal/registries/index.html or by contacting Darrell 
Ouimet, Environment Officer at 204-803-1389. 
 
Information submitted in response to this proposal is considered public information and will be 
made available to the proponent and placed on the public registry established in accordance with 
Section 17 of The Environment Act. 
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